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IF YOU SUSPECT OR DETECT A GAS LEAK 

 
If you suspect or detect a gas leak, please call the Hawarden City Offices at 551-2565 

immediately for assistance.  Our office hours are Monday through Friday, 7:30 am to 

4:30 pm.  After business hours call: 

 

Brian Warner, Gas Foreman, at 550-0064,  

Mike Miller, Gas Assistant, at 551-0072, 

Travis Waterman, Director of Public Works, at 551-7900 

 

If any of the above is not available, please call the Hawarden Hospital at 551-3100, 

and they will direct your call to the proper authorities.     
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